
Our goal...to promote interest in Fine Art and to extend opportunities in education and activities for the Fine
Artists and Photographers of our community.

                       
February 2015 Newsletter

(With 2 attachments: Minutes and Financials) 

GO TO http://willcoxartleague.com/ FOR A MEMBERSHIP FORM

Monthly Meeting
*

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE AND AGENDA
Saturday, February 7 “OPEN HOUSE” Event

The Art League members have agreed to explore new ways to reach 
all art supporters in the Willcox area, and will be hosting an “Open 
House” on Saturday, February 7 instead of a regular meeting. 
Therefore, we are asking all members to read the January minutes 
before this event so that they may be voted on and approved just 
before the “Open House”. Because the bank statement will not be 
available before Tuesday or Wednesday, the financial report will be 
given out at this meeting to read and approve. We would appreciate it
if all Art League members would arrive at the Brass Rail about 
12:45, and if possible, please bring a dessert or goodies to share. We 
are all dedicated to making the Art League bigger and better and 
more inclusive to all. Let’s work together to make this the best year 
ever. 

***will start at 12:45***
Brass Rail Room at Doc's Plaza Restaurant

Saturday, February 7, 2015

18th International Miniature and Small Works Art Show will be presented 
by the Art League of Willcox, February 2 – 28, at the Chamber of Commerce.  This is a major 
Art League Show so please attend and enjoy!

      Happy Birthday:       Sylvia Turner, Feb. 2     Helen Fraze, Feb. 10     Robert Cubley, Feb. 12
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